
CHRIST THE KING P&F REPORT 
 
Quiz Night: 
Enclosed with this newsletter is some information about our very successful Quiz Night, 
including monies raised and recognition of our great sponsors. 
  
Financial matters: 
The P&F is run by a group of volunteers representing the whole school community, and as 
such we feel it is important that all families be aware of the financial status of the P&F on a 
regular basis. 
  

Statement of Revenue and Expenses 

Christ the King P & F Association 

For the period ended 31/5/2014 

      

Cash at bank 1/1/2014    $    2,315.86  

      

Revenue:      

      

Disco night    $       2,361.99   

Easter Hot Cross Buns 
fundraiser  $          484.50   

CtK P&F Levy funds   $       3,472.50   

Student banking commission   $          467.01   

Entertainment Books   $          975.00   

Quiz night fundraiser   $       9,366.31   

      $  17,127.31  

      

Expenses:     

      

Francis A Jones (2013 audit)   $       1,045.00   

Mother’s Day Breakfast   $          898.30   

P&F Teachers Wish List   $       4,500.00   

Contribution to Year 6 Camp   $       2,400.00   

Sundries     $          340.57   

      $    9,183.87  

      

FUNDS RAISED THUS FAR TOWARDS OVAL 
EQUIPMENT  $  10,259.30  

  
As all of our financial commitments have been met for the year, other than the Father’s Day 
breakfast, all monies raised (including additional P&F Levy to be paid) will go towards 
replacing the school Fitness Track. 
  



The P&F has had a long standing financial commitment towards the school’s  yearly ‘Teachers’ 
Wish List’, Year 6 camp and catering for a celebration cake on the day our children receive 
their sacrament of Communion and Confirmation.   
  
If you have any questions or suggestions, the Executive Committee would like to hear from 
you. Please feel free to either talk to us when you see us at school or contact us on the details 
below: 
Julie Lea, President – 0419 938 770  
Marisa Di Tullio, Vice President – 0421 124 404 

Terri Bosco, Secretary – 0413 762 150 

Julie Auriemma, Treasurer – 0414 825 926 

  
Entertainment Books: 
Thank you to all of the school families who have supported this fundraising event. So far we 
have sold 75 books, raising $975.00 for the school. There are still a few books outstanding, so 
if you would like to purchase the book, please complete the payment section and return to 
the P&F box in the office. If not, simply return the book in the bag in which it was received. 
  
Lapathon: 
It's that time again for our littlies to enjoy some exercise and fresh air with our inaugural P&F 
Lapathon to be held on the morning of Friday 27th June 2014.  Parents are more than 
welcome to come and watch their treasures lap the oval, please look out for more details in 
the next newsletter.  We ask that completed Lapathon forms (enclosed with this newsletter) 
be brought on the day of the event so the number of laps can be recorded and all monies 
along with form be returned to school by Wednesday 2nd July. We need volunteers so if you 
wish to donate your morning to a great cause please contact Julie Auriemma on 
0414825926.  A prize will be awarded to the child with the highest donations so, let's get 
sponsoring!!! 
  
  
Julie Lea 

President 
 



Quiz Night 2014 
 
The 2014 CtK Quiz Night was a great success thanks to a wonderful group of volunteers and some amazing 
donations from the school and wider community. 
The total raised for the night was $9,300. We were fortunate enough to have some incredible prizes for 
the silent and live auctions which alone raised $2,880 (included in the total raised). 
The Executive Committee wanted to show our appreciation for our sponsors by listing them below. We 
hope that should you ever need goods or services, you will consider these great sponsors first: 
 

 IGA Liquor Rivervale  
Anthony and Carmel Jardim helped with all things bar related, from the supply of alcohol 
(including generous donation of 5 x cartons of coronas) and working behind the bar! 

 Fremantle United Soccer Club  
For the supply of clubrooms and facilities FREE of Charge 

 The Pizza Lounge  
For the amazing pizzas on the night and prize donations. 

 

 AMC 

 Botanical Medicine 

 Caltex Fuel 

 Clancy’s Restaurant 

 Cockburn Ice Arena 

 Coopers Photographic Studio 

 Dome Coogee 

 Fremantle Prison 

 Fremantle Public Golf Course 

 Galileo Restaurant 

 Glitter Lane 

 Mouth Guardian 

 Hilton Vet 

 Hoyts 

 IGA Beaconsfield 

 IGA Scarvacci 

 Il Cibo Fremantle 

 Intimo (Helen Hitchcock) 

 Jewellery – a school mum donated some 
jewellery but I am not sure who she is 

 Hair Venue 

 Junior Goals 

 Kailis Australian Pearls 

 Leaf Bean  
 

 Lollipops Play Centre Jandakot 

 Margaret River Visitor Centre 

 Merlino Furniture 

 Modern Day Hippie 

 Paintball Skirmish 

 Pasta Addition 

 Perth Arena 

 Phoenix Car Automotive Centre 

 Port Kembla Tiles 

 Professional Pest Solutions 

 Quality Inn, Margaret River 

 Salt on the beach 

 Sala Thai Restaurant 

 Skin Deep Beauty 

 Striker Crushing Australia Pty Ltd 

 Sweet Desire Patisserie 

 The Accor Hotel Group 

 The Gate Bar and Bistro 

 Tropical Twist 

 Tupperware (Pep Bull) 

 Two Italian Boys Wine 

 Twylight Hair Studio 

 WA Football Commission 

 Zodium 
 

A very special mention should be made to our MC for the night, Nick Acquarola. Thank you for your 
humour, enthusiasm, experience and making sure the night ran on time.   
And of course, we need to extend our thanks to YOU (staff and school families) for the overwhelming 
support and help (no matter how big or small) that you gave us.  Your tremendous efforts made our job 
easier and without you this night would not have been the success that it was!  We are truly appreciative! 


